
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

    THE PAW PRINT   

 
________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

Longleaf Families, 

Welcome Back and Happy New Year!  As you are aware we are experiencing an increase 
in Covid-19 cases once again.  As we work together to overcome this challenge, please 
reach out to the front office if your child tests positive or is experiencing covid like 
symptoms.  Please do not email the teachers so we can properly document and address 
your needs.  The front office can be reached at 321-242-4700.  Please reach out if you 
have questions or concerns. 

Respectfully, 

Principal Sherburne 

C-19 Ongoing Updates and informational Site 
 

 

 

 

School Advisory Council 

The next School Advisory Committee (SAC) meeting is scheduled for  
Wednesday, February 2, 2022, at 4:15pm in the media center for members and 

available to our Longleaf community via zoom:  
https://brevardschools-org.zoom.us/j/89552943313 

 
Clink on the following link for the SAC meetings and members for the 2021-2022 

school year: 
SAC 2021-2022 Members and Meeting Schedule.docx 

 
Thank you, 
Longleaf SAC Committee  
 
 
 

Mr. Jason Sherburne, Principal    Mr. Rick Dillon, Assistant Principal 
 

January 2022 
 

 
 

https://www.brevardschools.org/COVID-19
https://brevardschools-org.zoom.us/j/89552943313
https://connectdocs.blackboard.com/xythoswfs/webui/_xy-1589668_1-t_T4LI9aJA


 
 

 
CONFERENCE NIGHTS 
 

WEDNESDAY • JANUARY 26   GRADES K-2 5-7 PM 
 

THURSDAY • JANUARY 27   GRADES  3-6 5-7 PM 
 
NEHS   
 

 All committee meetings are cancelled for January. 
 

 Officer Meeting will meet on January 19. 
 

 General Membership meeting will meet on January 24 from 2:30-3:30pm 
in Media Center, wear your t-shirt to school that day! 

Thank you to all who donated to the NEHS Service Committee supply drive 
for the Brevard County Humane Society! Longleaf was able to drop off a 
trunkful of much needed supplies at the Cocoa center just before the 
holidays. We are continuing to accept donations through the month of 
January. Look for the posters, fliers detailing the wish list and donation boxes 
located throughout the school. 
 
Science Fair 
 

Longleaf’s Science Fair is Monday, January 31. We will do a Science 
Fair celebration for all the winners during “Team Time” on  
Friday, February 4th.  
 

FEBRUARY CALENDAR 
 

FEBRUARY 2 • CLASS GROUPS AND YEARBOOK MAKEUPS PICTURES 
FEBRUARY 3 • CLUBS AND 6TH GRADE GROUP PICTURES 
FEBRUARY 4 • School Crossing Guard Appreciation Day 

FEBRUARY 4 • THIRD INTERIM ENDS 
FEBRUARY 7 • TEACHER/STUDENT HOLIDAY 

FEBRUARY 9 • SPIRIT NIGHT AT BUBBAKOOS’S BURRITOS 
FEBRUARY 14 • ELEMENTARY INTERIMS POSTED ON FOCUS/ISSUED 

FEBRUARY 18 • TEACHER/STUDENT HOLIDAY 
FEBRUARY 21 • STUDENT HOLIDAY 

FEBRUARY 23 • SPIRIT NIGHT DOMINO’S SPIRIT NIGHT 



 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 
Contact Us 
 

Office 321-242-4700 • Fax 321-242-4708 • Address 4290 N Wickham Rd, Melbourne FL 
 
Website:  http://www.brevardschools.org/longleafes 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/LongleafElementaryBPS 

 
 

 
 

 

http://www.brevardschools.org/longleafes
http://www.facebook.com/LongleafElementaryBPS


 
 

 

 


